
Year 4 news  11th October 2019 

Next week: 

In English, we will write up our non-chronological reports into paragraphs based on 

electricity. 

In Maths, we will continue with subtraction and then go on to looking at our methods 

and making sure they are efficient. At the end of the term we will move onto kilometres 

and perimeter. 

We will continue to learn about electricity in Science. We will be preparing for our 

harvest assembly and practicing our songs; Cauliflowers Fluffy and Harvest Samba. 

What we have been learning 

English 

Year 4 have started to look at non-chronological reports now in English. First we 

identified features of a non-chronological report and we read a text about magnets 

and innovated it ready to write up our paragraphs next week. We have looked at 

what makes a good paragraph which we will now use in our non-chronological 

writing.  

 

Maths 

In Maths, we are now looking at addition and subtraction. First we were adding 4 

digit numbers with no exchanges and then we moved onto addition with 

exchanges. Now we are going onto subtraction without exchanges before moving 

onto subtraction with exchanges. 

 

Quest 

We have carried on learning about electricity which is helping us in our non-

chronological reports. We carried out an experiment to show which materials are 

conductors and insulators. In geography we have looked at the different layers of 

the rainforest and what animals and vegetation we might find there. In PE we had a 

visitor come in to teach us gymnastics. In PSHE we learnt about roles and 

responsibilities in the school and why each role is important. In RE we have written 

prayers of thanks ready for our harvest festival which we will start practising for next 

week ready for our harvest assembly at St Barnabas Church in the final week of 

term. 
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